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(Attention: Mr, $.1.0. Oyekunle)

: EVALUATION OF OF DINARY TECHNICIAN DIPLOMA (OTD)
{/IGHER TECHNICIAI DIPLOMA (HTD) OF THE POLYTECINIC

IBADA

Further to the letter (Ref. INS.2958/153) of 26™ October, 2005 in
rasncct of the above subject, I have been directed to inform the
Commission that the latest information received from the National Board
for Technical Education(NBTE) is that the certificates (OTD and HTD), have
not baen accredited by NBTE.

2. Inview of the above, such certificates are recognized only for work
proficiency but not necessarily for the purpose of promotion.

3. Any embarrassment.our first letter may have caused you is deeply
regretted please.

o< ety
E. 0. Adepoju,
For: Honourable Commissioner for Education.
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